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Chair Dembrow and members of the committee,
I'm Clair Klock from Corbett, OR, a retired farmer and conservation specialist. I oppose SB
677. I see no reason to grant the cider industry special status that we in the on farm sales
community such as the Tricounty Farm Fresh Food Guide don't have. I hope you feel the
same. 
Thank you
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